
                                                                                                    

Leading up to Christmas an Elf arrived 

in Class 1 to greet all the children.  

They could choose from a hug, high 

five, dance or a handshake.  Luckily, he 

wasn’t one of those naughty Elves. 
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In December we are learning all about 

the Advent calendar and how we can use 

it to prepare for Christmas. We will be 

opening the calendar and reading a small 

part of the first Christmas story each day. 

We performed our Christmas Concert in 

St.Richard’s Church. Lots of our families 

came to see us speaking, singing and 

dancing along to the Christmas story.  

 

KS1 travelled by bus to see the 

Pantomine ‘Snow White’ at Romiley 

Theatre. We thoroughly enjoyed the 

performance and trip out together. 

  


